
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/37 
Date: 20.7.23 
 
Subject: Instructions Regarding Eye Flu infection 
 
Dear Parents 
 
- All the Parents are requested not to send their wards to school having eye 
infection. 
 
- The eye infection is contagious disease and it can spread within the students 
in school very fast which will create problem for other also. 
 
- The students who will not be able to give their Periodic Assessment - 1 will be 
assessed later. 
 
Noida Public School 


